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Thursday 28th March 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 
School Closes today at 2:00pm for the Easter Break. 
 
FOBS Spring Fair 
Thank you for everyone who came along to the Spring Fair and helped to support it.  It was a 
fantastic afternoon, £333.74 was raised.  Thank you FOBS for arranging the event and all your time. 
 
Compulsory School Uniform 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we approach the summer term, I am reminding everyone about expectations around school 

uniform. This is because lately, leggings, short skirts with ankle socks, jewellery and make up are 

appearing. Skirts need to reach to the knee and in these cold months knee length socks, or better 

still, tights, will keep children warm on the playground during playtimes. Please look again at your 

child’s school uniform as they return for Term 5 and 6.  

In the summer term we hope that the weather will begin to turn warmer. Usually, summer uniform 

starts from Term 5, however with Easter so early it is likely that when we return it will still be quite 

chilly. Please do not send children into school in summer dresses / shorts until after May Bank 

Holiday, 7th May. Children will still need their coats and jumpers while the weather remains cold.  

If you are struggling because your child has had a sudden growth spurt don’t forget that FOBS have 

‘Pre-Loved’ school uniform for sale. 

 
 

Compulsory Item Description Available From 

Jumper / Cardigan 
Plain 'Royal Blue' with the school 

logo.  
Karlsports 

School Tie Blue/yellow stripe. Karlsports 

White Shirt 
Plain white-collared shirt, 

buttoned to the neck. 
Any retailer 

Knee-length Skirt / 
Trousers 

Plain grey (shorts or a light blue 
gingham dress can be worn in the 

summer). 
Any retailer 

Socks / Tights Plain black, white or grey.  Any retailer 

Shoes 
Plain black with flat heels, no 

trainers allowed.  
Any retailer 
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School vacancy 
We currently have a vacancy for a Cleaner, Monday to Friday 15.30 – 17.00, ideally to start Monday 
15th April. If you are interested or know someone who may be interested in this role, please email 
Mrs Marlow for further details and how to apply email  bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-
ecl.gov.uk or call for an application form, which can also be found on the school website. The 
application deadline will be 10th April.          
 

Dates for the Months Ahead 

 

April 

Tuesday 16th at 3.20pm  Year 4 classroom  Frontier Camp residential  

meeting for Year 4 parents 

Friday 26th    Year 4     Bikeability, School Playground 

Tuesday 30th    Year R    Day trip to West Lodge Farm* 

 

May 

Friday 3rd at 09.10   Year 1     Class Assembly, School Hall 

Friday 10th at 09.10   Year 4    Class Assembly, School Hall 

Monday 20-24th  Year 6    Longtown residential* 

Tuesday 21st  Year 2    Rockingham Castle day trip* 

    

June 

Wednesday 5-7th    Year 4    Frontier residential* 

Friday 14th at 09.10   Year R    Class Assembly, School Hall 

Friday 21st at 09.10   Year 3    Class Assembly, School Hall 

 

July 

Friday 12th    Year 2    Everdon day trip* 

Wednesday 17th   Whole School   KS1 and KS2 day trips* 

Thursday 18th     Year 6    Leavers’ Assembly 

 

*You may now give permission for your child to take part and pay in instalments for these trips on 

ParentPay. Please make sure all the information requested in the consent sections is provided. 

  

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

Easter Thursday 28th March 2.00pm 2024 Monday 15th April 2024 

May Half Term Friday 24th May 3.15/20pm 2024 Monday 3rd June 2024 

Summer Friday 19th July 2.00pm 2024 Wednesday 4th September 2024 

 
We hope you have a great Easter Holiday and we look forward to seeing all the children back to 
school on Monday 15th April. 
   

 
 

Claire Shortt,  

Headteacher 
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Any concerns about your child’s education or welfare please make contact with the class teacher: 

Year R- Miss Baker: d.baker@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 1- Miss Durman: g.durman@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 2- Mrs West: p.west@my-bps.co.uk Mrs Neale: p.neale@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 3- Mr Clempson j.clempson@my-bps.co.uk  

Year 4- Mr Hancock: c.hancock@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 5-  Mrs Italiano: a.italiano@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 6- Mr Wheeler: m.wheeler@my-bps.co.uk  

Mrs Phippen: a.phippen@my-bps.co.uk 

 

Any concerns about ordering school lunches: 

office@my-bps.co.uk 

 

Any questions about paying for school trips or your accounts: 

bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk  
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